
{On District Letterhead} 
 

December ______, 2018 

 

 

 

Joshua McLaughlin  

Allison Long  

BOK Financial Securities, Inc.  

333 West Campbell Road, Suite 350 

Richardson, Texas 75080 

 

Dear Mr. McLaughlin & Ms. Long: 

 

On behalf of the Hillsboro Independent School District, I wish to thank you for your prior service 

to our school district.  However, our district has determined it will move forward in a new direction.  

Accordingly, I hereby provide written notice of termination as a courtesy to you and/or as may be 

required by a prior agreement, if any. 

 

Thank you again for your services and best wishes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Vicki Adams 

Superintendent of Schools 

Hillsboro Independent School District 

 


